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November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
   
The Music and Drama Departments have organised a theatre trip to watch ‘Sister Act’ at 
The Leicester Curve, on Thursday, 1 February at 7.30pm. Our school show this year is 
‘Sister Act’, so we are really excited to offer the students this opportunity.   
  
The cost of the trip is £40.00. This includes both the theatre ticket and coach travel. We 
request that this payment is made via Parent Mail for all pupils.  
  
We expect that this will be a popular trip, so I am giving you advance notice that the trip 
will go live on Parent Mail on Tuesday 28 November at 6.00pm. There are a limited 
tickets available. If the trip is oversubscribed, then we will draw names out of a bag to 
allocate places. If your child is unsuccessful, then you will be refunded within the same 
week. If you have been allocated a place, the tickets are non-refundable.  
  
Please ensure payments are made by Sunday 3 December. Support may be available for 
families who qualify for free school meals or who are experiencing financial hardship. 
Please write to or email Mrs Kelly Marshall, (marshallk@goldington.beds.sch.uk) to apply 
for financial support.  
  
We will leave school at 5.00pm and return to school at approximately 11.30pm, traffic 
dependent.  
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
millingtonc@goldington.beds.sch.uk.   
  
Yours sincerely  

  

Mrs Caroline Millington  
Head of Drama  
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